From: lynnehi@aol.com

To: DBEDT HCDA Contact
Subject: [EXTERNAL] dec. 6 hearing, makai plan
Date: Saturday, December 2, 2023 2:44:37 PM

Once again, [ am submitting testimony in full support of prohibiting any and all residential
development in the Makai area. This is very tardy. It should have been done in 2006 when Act
317 took effect.

I was active in that fight. I attended meetings. OHA can complain all it wants, but it was sold a
bill of goods. Had it done proper research it would have known housing was taboo. There are
now new stewards at OHA so hopefully they won't make similar mistakes in the future.

Please pass this now for the good of the community.
lynne matusow

60 n. beretania, #1804
honolulu, hi 96817
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